Updated:August 14, 2023

BACK TO SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

We are looking forward to welcoming everyone back to school! We hope to see you at the
Opening Ceremony on August 22nd at 6pm. We will gather together in the Sanctuary first, then we will
visit classrooms, meet with teachers, and see friends- new and old. The front doors of the church will
open at 5:45.

Students return on August 24th, but teachers are going back to school this week! We will
continue our planning, training, preparation, and prayer for this school year. Will you pray for us this
week?

Here is some helpful information as we approach the FIRST DAY!:

e Every BCA family should attend the Opening Ceremony. This includes families of high school
students taking classes part-time. The most important thing we will do at the Opening Ceremony
is pray together. There is no better way to start the school year.

e Every student needs to bring a water bottle and lunch everyday. (We will be offering pizza
lunches again this year. We will communicate this via announcements after school starts.)

e BCA Families Website has a ton of helpful info: Arrival & Dismissal procedures, an Afterschool
Care Guide, and so much more! https://www.bluegrasschristianacademy.org/bca-families.html

e FYI: We will have a “Welcome Back” photo op beside our BCA Sign at the Opening Ceremony!
e Reminder: we will have used uniforms available for you to look through and take home.

e Reminder: we collect a supply fee of $75 in lieu of supply lists. You can send your supply fee into
the office after school starts.

IMPORTANT DATES:
e August 16th-18th- Office Hours 9-3
e August 21st- Office Hours 9-3
e August 22nd at 6:00 pm- Opening Ceremony - Enter through the front doors of the church.

m Doors open at 5:45
m Gather in Sanctuary for school-wide address, then visit with teachers

e August 24th- First Day of School!!!

BOARD UPDATES: Next Board Meeting: August 21st @ 6:30, Location: BCA
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